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Government response to Report No. 5 of the Public Accounts and Public Works Committee entitled Inquiry into an Evaluation of the Effectiveness of the Performance Management Systems (PMS) audit mandate.
Premier and Minister for the Arts

1. [bookmark: _GoBack]On 2 September 2010, the Public Accounts and Public Works Committee tabled its Report No. 5 entitled Inquiry into an Evaluation of the Effectiveness of the Performance Management Systems (PMS) audit mandate.
2. The report details the Committee’s findings during its inquiry into the value and effectiveness of the Queensland Audit Office’s PMS audit mandate, and includes consideration of the findings of the 2010 Strategic Review of the Queensland Audit Office.
3. Cabinet approved a whole of Government response to the Public Accounts and Public Works Committee Report No. 5 Inquiry into an Evaluation of the Effectiveness of the Performance Management Systems (PMS) audit mandate to be tabled in Parliament prior to the statutory deadline of 2 December 2010.

4. Attachments
· Government response to Report No. 5 of the Public Accounts and Public Works Committee Inquiry into an Evaluation of the Effectiveness of the Performance Management Systems (PMS) audit mandate.
· Report No. 5 of the Public Accounts and Public Works Committee Inquiry into an Evaluation of the Effectiveness of the Performance Management Systems (PMS) audit mandate.
· Report of the 2010 Strategic Review of the Queensland Audit Office
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